
     

Mon., July 29, 2024 

7:30 a.m.  Virginia Dietrich+ 
 

Tues., July 30, 2024 

7:30 a.m.  Leon Lentz+ 
 

Wed., July 31, 2024 

6:00 p.m.   David Brown+ 

 

Thurs.,  August 1, 2024 

7:30 a.m.  Mary Lou Anderson+ 

  -at Good Samaritan 

10:00 a.m. Virginia Vahle+ 
 

Fri., August 2 , 2024 

 7:30 a.m.  Fr. Irenaeus+ 

 

18th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat., August 3, 2024 

4:00  p.m. Jim Zanger, Sr.+ 

6:30 p.m.  Susan Bauer+ 

 

Sun., August 4, 2024 

 8:00 a.m.  Parish Intentions 

10:30 a.m.   Robert & Rita Hummel+ 

 

Perpetual Prayer Candle 

for Special  Intentions  

Week of  July 27-August 2 

Leon Lentz 

Joe Mast family 

— Parish Office Hours — 
Monday-Friday 

8:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 
Bulletin Deadline: Monday, Noon 

— Mass Times — 

Saturday:  4:00, 6:30 pm 

Sunday: 8:00, 10:30 am 

M, Tu, Th, F: 7:30 am 

W. at St. Dominic School  8:30 am 

Th. at Good Samaritan  10:00 am 

Holy Days:   as announced 
When on vacation visit: www.masstimes.org 

 

— Sacrament of Reconciliation — 

Saturday:  5:00-6:00 pm and other 

times by appointment  

 

-Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament- 

Tuesday: after Mass until noon 

Except when funeral  

2223 St. Anthony Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305 
Web:  www.stanthonypadua.org    Office:  (217) 222-5996         Fax:  (217) 224-6477 

 

— Parish Office Hours — 
Monday-Friday 

8:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 
Bulletin Deadline: Monday, Noon 

July 28, 2024 — 17th Sunday in Ordinary Time (B) 

— Parish Office Hours — 
Monday-Friday 

8:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 
Bulletin Deadline: Monday, Noon 

A Message from Fr. Tom Donovan:  

   Thank you!  Thank you!  Thank you!   To all who 
made last weekend’s St. Anthony Picnic so success-
ful… to our workers, our donors, our patrons, and all of 
our parishioners, family, and friends… it was a beautiful 
night and the record crowds were huge!  On behalf of 
the parish, I offer special thanks and congratulations to 
our chair-people— Jackie & Junior Dreyer, Kurtis and 
Ashley Fischer, Dave Keck, Craig Schafer, Ron Kas-
parie, John Wellman, Brian Fox, and Justin Ebbing, 
Ryne Kirlin, and Patrick & Jessica Hollensteiner. 
 
   Next week we celebrate the Anointing of the Sick at 
all of the Saturday & Sunday Masses.  The Anointing of 
the Sick is the most recognized part of the three sacra-
ments that have long been called ‘Last Rites’. A full cel-
ebration of the Last Rites includes sacramental confes-
sion, Holy Communion (sometimes called “Viaticum”, 
meaning “to go along with you”), and the Anointing. In 
the years since the Second Vatican Council, the Church 

has called for a renewal and wider cel-
ebration of the sacrament beyond the 
scene at the deathbed. 
   The Church broadly encourages 
those who are suffering from serious 
illnesses to approach the Divine Physi-
cian through the Anointing of the Sick, 
trusting in his plan redeem the suffer-
ing of this world by his saving cross.  I 
have often reflected on how those who 
receive the Anointing of the Sick are, in 
a way, ‘ordained’ to the priesthood of 
the suffering Christ.  Those who are 

Anointed are called to offer their sufferings, as Paul explains: “...in my flesh I am filling up 
what is lacking in the afflictions of Christ, on behalf of his body which is the Church…” (Col 
1:24) While the passion and death of the Lord is perfect and sufficient for the salvation of the 
world, Jesus invites the members of his body to share their sufferings with his. In doing so, 
human suffering is transformed.  Suffering becomes not simply a defacement of human hap-
piness and dignity, but a pathway to the glory of the resurrection. 
   And so, who may receive the Anointing of the Sick at Mass? 

• Anyone who is suffering from a chronic disease or disorder which significantly impacts 
daily life.  The condition need not be imminently life-threatening, but should be of a seri-
ous nature. 

• Anyone who is suffering from what the Church calls a ‘psychic’ disorder… this could 
mean any number of psychological ailments--depression, anxiety, addictions, and oth-
ers.  How do you determine if it is ‘serious enough’?  Usually I advise that if you are 
seeing a doctor/counsellor or taking prescription medication to fight the condition, you 
could/should consider the sacrament. 

• Finally, anyone who considers themselves oppressed by the weight of their age/years.  I 
will leave that to the discretion of each individual how old that means! 

A couple of ground rules: 1) It is not anyone else’s place to ask or discuss with others what 
disease or disorder those receiving the sacrament might be dealing with.  2) The time when 
we offer the sacrament at Mass is a time of prayer for the whole community, not just the 
ones receiving the sacrament.  If you are not receiving the sacrament, please pray for all 
who are in need of God’s healing. 
   Those who are receiving the sacrament should sit in the front rows of the church.  Please 
consider taking the extra time to bring family, friends, and neighbors who are usually unable 
to come to church, that they may join us for this special celebration. 
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St. Dominic School                                              
4100 Columbus Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305                                                              

Web:  www.stdominicquincy.org    Office:  (217) 224-0041 Fax:  (217) 224-0042                                 
cfrericks@stdominicquincy.org 

A Message from Mrs. Carol Frericks—Principal 

School Office Hours During July 
July1-31 Tuesdays 8:00 AM—3:00 PM Lunch 11-12 

Please call the school office at 217-224-0041  

for an appointment, as needed.  

Save These Dates For Back-To-School Opportunities 
Kindergarten Camp for Students — Thursday, August 8 – 8:00 to 10:00 a.m. 

Preschool Orientation for Families — Thursday, August 8 – 6:00 to 7:00 p.m. 

Back To School Mass for Families — Sunday, August 11 at 4:00 p.m. 

Back to School Bash for Families — Sunday, August 11 from 5:00 to 6:00 p.m. 
 

 

St. Dominic School Families Share Testimonials  
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  Quincy Deanery Council of Catholic Women Summer Meeting                     August 14, 2024 

Fr. Tom Donovan and the Travel House of Quincy Tour to Germany September 15-29, 2024 

Fr. Tom Donovan and the Travel House of Quincy announce a tour to Germany, September 
15—29, 2024.  Destinations include Nurnberg, Dresden, Berlin, Erfurt, and Frankfurt.  Trip 
cost, complete with airfare, motor coach accommodations from Quincy to the airport and 
throughout Germany, double occupancy rooms, and breakfast and dinner daily is $4059.  For 
more information, call Mecki at the Travel House: (217) 222-0515.  Itinerary can be found on 
the Travel House of Quincy website. 

Anointing of the Sick All Masses on August 3 & 4 

 

Anointing of the Sick will be administered at each of the weekend masses on August 3 and 4 

as well as during the mass at Good Samaritan Home on Thursday, August 1 at 10:00 a.m. 

SAVE THE DATE!!  All ladies of the parish you are invited to the Quincy Deanery Council of 

Catholic Women Summer Meeting, Wednesday, August 14th at St. Anthony Church.  The 

theme for the day is Prayer and Fasting.  7:45-8:30 a.m. Registration and adoration; 8:30 

a.m  Rosary followed by Mass.  Breakfast. 10 a.m. speakers, meeting and luncheon.  Cost 

$10. 

Baptism Training   Monday, August 5, 2024 

Deacon Harry will be offering quarterly Baptism Training on Monday, August 5, 2024 starting at 

6:30pm in the Parish Center.  Baptism Training is required for parents having their first child bap-

tized.  Our diocese does not require godparents to be  trained but godparents are welcome to join 

in.  Please contact the parish office if you plan to attend or call Deacon Harry (217 224-1160) if you 

have questions.  

If for some reason you do not get to call the parish office and you need the training feel free to just 

come. Also, both parents need to attend the training.  

St. Anthony Picnic Winners 
Raffle Winners                            50/50 Winners                                 Country Store Winners 

$1000.00 Justin and Michelle Deege           John Butler                                        Chair-Connie Peter 

$500.00 Mary Vahle                                       Jim Brinkman                                    Tool Set-Skyler Heinz 

$250.00 Dan Terwelp                                     Avery Huber                                       Kate Spade Bag-Terri Schreake 

$250.00 Nancy Huber                                            Tipod Lights-Don Heckle 

                                                                                                                                      Watkins-Sandy Folkerts 

 Quilt Winner                                                                                                                Storage Containers-Sloan Gentry 

Ben Zehnle                                            Bowl Set-Dave Barnard 

                                                                                                                                      Dominoes-Crystal Johnson 
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 — Parish Data —  

In charity, please remember in your prayers:  All Caregivers, The Shut-Ins of our Parish, Military Members and their families, 

 Mike Hildebrand,  Jackie Schieferdecker,  Dennis Meyer, James Ponsot, Mary Gehrt, Winnie Huber, Cindy Barner, Erika Jurrens Hutchison 

Also please remember in your prayers those who have died in 2024:  Ronald Zanger, Judy Emerick, Donna Andrews, Curtis Boone,  

Florence Griesbaum, R. J. Boone, John Feeney, Earl Huber, Norma Hildebrand, Fr. Irenaeus Kimminau, Albert Huber, Shirley Maas, Leon 

Lentz, Wayne Emerick, Lucille Grawe, Cindy Brown, Gerald Maas 

 
Monday, July 29 
  
 
Tuesday, July 30 
 
       
Wednesday, July 31 
6:00 p.m.  Mass 
6:00 p.m. PTO 
 
 
Thursday, August 1 
   
                             
Friday, August 2 
 
Anointing of the Sick at all Masses  
Saturday, August 3 
4:00 p.m. Mass  
6:30 p.m. Mass  
 
Sunday, August 4   
8:00 a.m. Mass 
10:30 a.m. Mass  
 

PARISH CALENDAR 
Week 3 July 20/21 Total Year-to-Date 

Loose Collection     $            762.25       $           2,378.75         

Weekly Envelopes     $         7,069.00     $         24,104.00 

Electronic Deposits      $                 0.00     $ 0.00 

Total, July  20/21     $         7,831.25      $        26,482.75 

Budget Goal 
(we need no less than this to stay out 

of deficit spending for the year!) 

    $ 13,000.00     $         39,000.00 

Difference     ($     -5,168.75)            ($       -12,517.25)

  

WEEKLY PARISH OFFERING 

Quincy Catholic Schools Updates 

 Saturday,  4:00 PM  Saturday, 6:30  p.m. Sunday, 8:00  AM Sunday, 10:30 AM 

Key Minister/ Jr. & Jackie Dreyer  Gene & Rita Goerlich Rich Rakers 

Lector Bill Anderson David Keck Mike Hummel Debbie Woodworth 

Usher 

Jack Kuhlman 

James Lohman 

Dan Reichert 

Richard Reichert 

Dan Boone 

Ryan Boone 

Tom Boone 

George Dreyer 

Jerry Dreier 

Dan Terwelp 

Luke Weiman 

Matt Weiman 

Frank Arnold 

Ken Klauser 

Brian Koch 

David McCleary 

Servers 
Abraham & Gus 

Venvertloh 
The Mathews Family 

Zain Schutte 

Owen Potter 

Gabby Fischer 

Conor Earnst 

Greeters/ 

Gift Bearers 

Dana & Rose Lugering 

Family 
Marilyn Boone Logan & Kaleena Gentry David & Janice McCleary 

Rosary Leader Norma Weiman Melanie Longenecker Steve Jansen Rich & Alice Rakers 

 

Money Counters :  Monday, July 29, 2024 

                    Dana Lugering    Dorothy Parn 

           

 

 

  

Parish Ministry Schedule - Sat.& Sun., August 3 & 4, 2024 

DEBT/ACCRUED DEFICITS 

Unpaid Diocesan Liabilities 

from FY 2020-21:  (this total is updated 

periodically, as funds are sent and posted to our 

account by the Diocese of Springfield) 

$ 19,548.00 
as of December 29, 2023 

Debt Reduction Envelopes 

                          Thank you! ——> 
FY 2023-24:  $ 10,616.82 

As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another as 
good stewards of God's varied grace (1 Pt 4:10).  

Did you know that you can review all of the 

Monthly Updates from the Quincy Catholic 

Schools at: 

 

https://www.quincycatholicschools.org/news/ 
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Nursing Care  Patients  

 

Safe Environment Program 
To report all allegations of Sexual Abuse of a Minor by Clergy-Even if it is in the past- Individuals are encouraged to call: 

The Diocesan Child Abuse Reporting and Investigation Number  (217) 321-1156 

IL Veterans Home  

Michael Hildebrand 

Jim Ponsot 

Verne Hagstrom 

Bickford Cottages 

Mary Gerht 

Bradford Villa 

Ruth Schmelzle 

 

 AUGUST GROCERY ITEMS  

Cereal & Liquid Dishwashing Soap 

The Ladies of Charity & Catholic Charities  

Thank You   

Join the St. Dominic School Faculty - Job 

Openings for 2024-2025 

Would you enjoy playing games and sharing 

your love for learning and exercising with 

children? 

St. Dominic School is accepting applications for a part-

time PE teacher for the 2024-2025 school year. Quali-

fied applicants should hold an Illinois Professional Edu-

cator License or substitute license. Responsibilities in-

clude teaching Preschool through 8th grade PE classes 

two days per week on Tuesdays and Thursdays accord-

ing to the philosophy of St. Dominic School of St. Antho-

ny of Padua Parish and the Diocese of Springfield.  

Would you enjoy a part-time substitute job sharing 

your love for reading and writing with a small 7th

-grade class? 

St. Dominic School is accepting applications 

for a part-time substitute teach-

ing position for the 2024-2025 school 

year.  Qualified applicants should hold an Illi-

nois Professional Educator License or substi-

tute license. Responsibilities include teaching 

Language Arts three afternoons per week in the 

7th-grade classroom according to the philosophy of St. 

Dominic School of St. Anthony of Padua Parish and the 

Diocese of Springfield.  

Qualified and enthusiastic applicants should send an 

email to prinicpal@stdominicquincy.org, or a cover letter, 

resume, and references to Mrs. Carol Frericks, Principal, 

St. Dominic School of St. Anthony of Padua Parish, 4100 

Columbus Road, Quincy, IL 62305. Please feel free to 

call the school office at 217-224-0041 to inquire about 

these openings. 

Our Catholic Faith Discussions  

Are you interested in growing in your knowledge of our 

Faith?  If so, please join an informal group who will gath-

er once a month this summer to share a meal, learn, and 

discuss topics of interest that you may not have learned 

or have forgotten in your Catholic upbringing.  A simple 

meal will be provided, and possibly child care on site, if 

requested ahead of time.  Any faiths and all ages are wel-

comed, but be aware that these videos are geared to pre

-teens and older. 

Our second get-together will be July 31, beginning with 

the Wednesday 6 PM Mass at St. Anthony Church.  We 

will then go the the Quilt Room for dinner, videos, and 

discussion.   

The second discussion will be the remainder of "The 

Parts of the Mass"...have you ever wondered why we do 

what we do??  The answer is, "It's in the Bible!"  Time per-

mitting, we will watch the Eucharistic Stations. We will 

conclude by 8 PM. 

Feel free to call Trisha at 217-653-8733 or Paula at 217-

779-7995 if you have any questions.  An RSVP would 

be helpful, but is in no way necessary. 

Thank you!  We hope to see many there!  

Have you been married 50+ years?  

Time to celebrate! 

On September 22 at 2 p.m. at the Cathedral of 

the Immaculate Conception in Springfield, all couples 

married 50 years or more are invited to attend a special 

Mass honoring their marriage vocation! The Mass will be 

celebrated by Bishop Thomas John Paprocki. A reception 

will follow after Mass. Please register for the Mass by 

going to dio.org/events and clicking on the Sept 22nd 

Mass. When you register, please upload (not mandatory) 

a photo from your wedding day and present day, as we’ll 

be showcasing a slide show during the reception. Any 

questions? Call Ruth Staab at 217-698-8500 

St. Brigid Catholic Church, Liberty, IL is holding their annual 

Homemade Ice Cream Social on Sat., August 3rd from 4 - 7 

pm.The menu includes Homemade Ice Cream, Maid-rites, Hot 

Dogs, Chili Dogs, Chips,  Homemade desserts and drinks. 

Come out and join us! VETERANS EAT FREE!! 

Please pray for the repose of the souls of  

Cindy Brown 

Gerald Maas 

Eternal Rest Grant to them O Lord, 

  and let Perpetual Light shine on them. 

         St. Anthony Parish welcomes 

             Remy Douglass Marquart 

                        son of  

   Bradley & Kristina (Johnson) Marquart 

        who was baptized July 21, 2024 

                   into the Catholic faith. 

https://dio.org/events/
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Bake for Birthright  Birthright will once again have a 

booth at the K of C Barbeque on Aug. 9th, 10th & 11th.  

We are asking for each Catholic Church in Adams County 

to participate by donating baked goods for the Bake 

Sale.  St. Anthony’s day to donate is Friday, Aug. 9th.  

Items may be brought to the booth at the K of C grounds 

or on Aug. 9th or brought to St. Anthony parish office be-

tween 8 am and noon.   Please put your name, parish 

and phone number on your items to be eligible for a 

chance to win a Handmade Quilt or a Dining Out Pack-

age.  Thank you as always for your support. 

Thank you to everyone who advertises in our bulletin! 

Please support these businesses. 

The Springfield Diocesan Council Of Catholic Women are excit-

ed to announce their upcoming convention on Wednesday, 

August 28 th , at Lake Williamson Retreat 

Center in Carlinville, Illinois. Kelly Wahlquist, speaker, and 

Donna Cori, singer, will be sharing their message as women 

who are “Sent On Mission & Fortified By The 

Eucharist.” There will be the church basket silent auction raf-

fle, the quilt and garden statue raffles, vendors and the 50/50 

drawing. Consult your parish secretary for the convention regis-

tration form and the advertising order form if you would like to 

place an ad in the convention book. The annual convention is 

a rewarding and enjoyable day with our fellow sisters in Christ! 

Hope to see you in Carlinville on August 28th ! 

 8th Annual DJ Memorial Golf Tournament (Scramble 

format)Saturday, August 10, 2024——Registration and 

lunch at 12:00 p.m. with Shotgun Start at 1:00 p.m.  

Register Online at 7memorialgolf.com or on Facebook at 

“7memorialgolf”:  $100 per person or $400 per team.  

All proceeds help fund the DJ Venvertloh Memorial Schol-

arship for incoming freshmen, honoring DJ and QND’s 

commitment to hard work and dedication. 

QND Cheer Camp-July 29-Aug. 1 at QND 6-8pm 

Open to 3 yr. olds through 8th grade.  Cost is $40 per 

camper and $35 for each additional camper in the same 

family.  Check in begins at 5:15 pm Monday, July 29.  Pre

-registration is not required but must do so by July 19 to 

ensure getting a t-shirt. 

Thursday, Aug. 1 Cheer Dads will be grilling 5-6pm.  Cost 

for campers is included in the fee but a there will be a 

minimal cost for food for families.  Sign up at 

https:gforms.app/r/CONj6pW.  Mail payment to QND 

Cheer, 1400 South 11th St., Quincy, IL 62301. 


